

Board Direction BD-018332-24 ABP-318937-24

At a meeting held on 29/11/2024, the Board considered the documents and submissions on file generally, the written record of the consultation meeting and the report of the Inspector.

The Board agreed to close the consultation. The letter to the prospective applicant confirming closure of the consultation, should also acknowledge the correspondence dated 27/05/2024 received by the Board, and seeking some updates to the minutes of the meeting held on 03/05/2024. The prospective applicant is to be informed that this correspondence will be placed on the file, and that the Board have decided that the record of the meeting is to remain as previously advised.

**Board Member** 

Date: 29/11/2024

ABP-318937-24 Board Direction Page 1 of 1